
 

 

 

 
 

January 14, 2025 

 

 

 

FPL work to impact roadway in The Town of Palm Beach Jan. 15-17 
 

Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) contract crews will be installing undergrounding 
equipment to provide electric service to a new residence at 1247 S Ocean Blvd. The 
work will take place nightly from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m. and will affect travel along South 
Ocean Blvd. at 1255 Ocean Blvd south to Blossom Way.  
 
Completion of this work is critical to ensuring the continuation of construction at the new 
residence. Flaggers will redirect traffic and all motorists are urged to use caution when 
traveling near the area and should be alert for workers. FPL apologizes for any 
inconvenience and does not anticipate any power interruptions associated with this 
project. 
 
For additional information, please call (321) 412-7878. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Florida Power & Light Company 
 


